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AAPP Foundation Awards Student Registration Grants to AAPP 2025 

Thanks to the generous support of the AAPP Foundation, AAPP Past Presidents’ Destiny Fund, and AAPP 
members, 20 Doctor of Pharmacy (PharmD) students have been awarded $290 registration grants to 
attend the 2025 AAPP Annual Meeting in Salt Lake City, Utah! Recipients were selected based on the 
merits of their applications and each student received strong recommendations from faculty. 
Congratulations to the following recipients:

• Najat Abu-Hmidan, University of Houston 
• Brandon Alvarado, University of North Carolina 
• Paul Barlow, University of North Carolina 
• Madison Brotze, University of the Incarnate Word 
• Stephanie Chapa, University of the Incarnate Word 
• Chandler Chapman, University of North Carolina 
• Kaitlin Eisch, University of Wisconsin-Madison 
• Kate France, University of Minnesota 
• Deanna Henry, Nova Southeastern University 
• Shawna Keane, Virginia Commonwealth University 
• Abigail Lee, Albany College of Pharmacy and Health 

Sciences 

• Cynthia Lee, University of Southern California 
• Lizzy Leoniuk, Rutgers University 
• Justine Lodge, University of Nebraska  

Medical Center 
• Austin Meinert, Duquesne University 
• Maricela Moreno, Nova Southeastern University 
• Jada Phan, University of Southern California 
• Charlene Tan, Roseman University of  

Health Sciences 
• Hilary Vaughn, University of Nebraska  

Medical Center 
• Suzie Yoon, Midwestern University-Glendale

 
Applicants were required to submit a personal essay describing their interest in AAPP and psychiatric 
pharmacy. Please enjoy this excerpt of the essay by grant recipient, Suzie Yoon: 

“Attending the AAPP Annual Meeting represents the next step in my journey toward becoming a 
psychiatric pharmacist…[It] will serve as a bridge between my aspirations and the future I 
envision; one where I continue to contribute to advancing mental health care and improving 
outcomes for individuals facing psychiatric challenges.” 

AAPP 2025 has numerous opportunities for students, including a student education track, a mentoring 
opportunity, dedicated networking events, and more! Learn more at aapp.org/2025. AAPP Foundation 
supporters are encouraged to donate to keep this important grant program going!  
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